DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)

Notice to Parents / Guardians

25th February 2021

Dear Parents / Guardians

Cancellation of Second Term UT

Please be informed that S1-S5 Second Term UT of 2020-21 will be cancelled.

Due to the cancellation of 2nd Unified Test this year, the 10% weighting of the 2nd UT will be counted into second term GP. Students' e-learning assignments during the online lessons period will also be counted. Students must submit all the e-learning assignments and no marks will be given for any late submission.

Please contact the school administrators if you have any enquiries.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully

Lokach

K.C. Lo Principal